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Subject: Online Submission

24/02/2021

MS Gail Broady

PO BOX 696 Select...
Avalon Beach NSW 2107
gail@broady.com.au

RE: DA2020/1756 - 353 Barrenjoey Road NEWPORT NSW 2106

| object to the the proposed building which is quite frankly ugly, and unsuited to our Newport
village. It may belongs in somewhere like DeeWhy but it doesn’t suits Newport and doesn’t
contribute to the beauty nor the ambience of the street/village.

In particular, the garage entry on Robertson Rd completely messes up the most beautiful street
in the village. Robertson Rd is the heart of Newport - it invites and nurtures foot traffic and
community and has a lovely village feel that council should preserve and foster. The proposed
building will destroy that.



